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ADDENDUM No. 2 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION No.: 
 

 1220-040-2024-052 
 

TITLE:  Data Centre Cisco Switch Replacement, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  July 08, 2024 

 
DATE: 

 

  

PREFER TO RECEIVE SUBMISSIONS ON OR 
BEFORE JULY 11, 2024. 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
 
Contractors are advised that Addendum No. 2 to 1220-040-2024-052 is hereby issued by the City.  This 
addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with 
all other parts.  The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Contractors for the 
above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be 
allowed for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  
This Addendum No. 2 contains one (1) page/s. 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
Q1. Will you accept Fortinet FortiSwitch 2048F as an equivalent to the specified Cisco Nexus 

Switches? 

A1. No, we require the new switches to be the same as our existing equipment so it can be fully 
integrated into our existing Cisco network. 

All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents. 
 
 

- END OF ADDENDUM - 
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